
 

 

Mr. Raymond Cheng reappointed by the Education Bureau of the HKSAR 

Government as Council Member and Chairman of Finance Committee of the 

HKEAA  

01 Sep 2018 

The Secretary for Education of the Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative 

Region (“HKSAR Government”) has reappointed Mr. Raymond Cheng (Chairman of HLB 

Hodgson Impey Cheng) as Council Member and Chairman of Finance Committee of the Hong 

Kong Examinations and Assessment Authority (“HKEAA”) for three years from 1 September 

2018 to 31 August 2021. Mr. Cheng will continue to exercise his professional knowledge and 

experience to contribute to education of Hong Kong and the society at large. 

The HKEAA is a statutory body established under the Hong Kong Examinations and 

Assessment Authority Ordinance (Chapter 261) to conduct public examinations and other 

examinations or assessments approved by the Chief Executive. Its responsibility extends to 

administrating significant numbers of international and professional examinations.  

 
 
▪ Third from the left: Mr. Raymond Cheng, Council Member and Chairman of Finance Committee of the        

Hong Kong Examinations and Assessment Authority                                               
 

 


